
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

                  Magical Moment  
We would like you to share your child’s learning with us. We would love to hear about their ‘Magical Moments’ at home. Some examples could be trying to get dressed by 

themselves, putting on their coat, learning to ride a balance bike/trike or remembering to use their manners. Let us know! 

We have really enjoyed our story of the week 
‘Anna’s amazing multi-coloured sunglasses’. We 
even had our own amazing glasses and saw 
everything turn to blue, green, red, yellow and 
purple. There was lots of talk about what we 
could see!   
 
We have been learning to copy and create 
simple repeating patterns using our favourite 
colours in group activities. In the garden, we 
also used leaves, conkers and sycamore seeds. 
 
In the writing area, we created some really 
good pre writing patterns which included 
vertical and horizontal lines and circles. It was 
so much fun practising these marks with cotton 
buds on zip lock paint bags too.    
 
   

Story of the Week 

 

Rhyme of the Week 
Here we go 'round the mulberry bush 

The mulberry bush 
The mulberry bush 

Here we go 'round the mulberry bush 
On a cold and frosty morning 

 
This is the way we jump out of bed, 

jump out of bed, jump out of bed. This 
is the way we jump out of bed on a 

cold and frosty morning.  
 

Continue singing... 
This is the way we wash our face, 

brush our teeth, put on our clothes, eat 
our breakfast and walk to school.  

  

Homework 
Challenge 

 
An Autumn walk 
Please read the 
letter attached 

 

This year parent’s meeting will take place in Nursery 
Tuesday 18th October and Wednesday 19th October. 

 Please book in an appointment with Miss Daniels and Miss 
Manley.  

We look forward to discussing your child’s transition into 
Nursery and their achievements so far. 

Polite Notice 
Can we please remind parents and carers the Nursery door will be opened at 8.45am and closed at 8.50am 
for morning children. For the afternoon session the door will be opened at 12.15pm and closed at 12.20pm. 

If the gate is closed please take your child to the main office. Thank you.      



Homework Challenge  

Autumn is here! 

We would love the children to have fun and spend some time exploring the outdoor 
environment by going for an Autumn walk.  

Wrap up and go for a walk and see what you can find! Perhaps explore your local park and 
collect Autumnal items for example leaves or conkers.  

We have given every child a bag so they can place Autumn items in and we ask if parents 
could write were they went to collect the items to prompt discussion back in Nursery.  

 

Don’t forget to take photographs during your walk so we can share them in class. Please 
upload them to seesaw. Thank you!  

We hope you have fun exploring Autumn! 

 

 


